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News from BBMS!

Bonnie Branch Middle School <do-not-reply@hcpss.org>

Sat 12/2/2017 3:13 PM

To:Claire Striebich <Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org>;

Bonnie Branch Middle School

Weekly News from BBMS!

Dear BBMS Families,

We hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with friends and family. Students are now
into routines, first quarter report cards are out, and MAP scores came back. We have
three weeks of school before the winter break. This is a critical time to see if students
are doing their absolute best as they begin preparing for winter MAP testing (begins
Feb 5). That may seem like a long way away, but it will be here before we know it. Our
goal is to see each and every student meet the benchmark score for their grade in ELA
and Math. We know that MAP is a great indicator for high school readiness - thank you
for encouraging this at home too!

On another note, did you see our TWITTER page this Friday? We posted pictures of
dads who helped high five students into school - what a great way to start the day!
Thank you PTA and the FBI committee for helping increase parent involvement in
school. Our next push will be to see parents come help during lunch (checking hall
passes, etc.), with after school programs next semester, and by mentoring individuals.
We can't thank you enough for your involvement. We hope to see you on December
13 at our next PTA meeting (7pm)!

See you soon!

Drew Cockley
Principal

Here are some upcoming events at BBMS:

December 4 - Hour of Code at BBMS - celebrating computer coding!

December 5 - Chorus Concert at Howard High School - 7pm.

December 7 - JumpStart Presentation for Parents and Students - 7pm.
December 8 - 7th Grade FIELD TRIP to Medieval Times!

December 11 - Council of Elders Achievement Celebration - River Hill HS. 7pm.

December 13 - PTA meeting. 7pm.
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Connect with Us:

@ Address
4979 lichester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms
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Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

[e.
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